
Craigleith cycle path robbery
investigation concludes

Police have now concluded their investigation into a report of
a woman being assaulted and robbed on a cycle path between
Craigleith and Davidson’s Mains on Tuesday 21st June.

As a result of their inquiries it has now been established
that no further police action is required.

The public are thanked for their assistance with this appeal.
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